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Submission: "I submit that in the coming years, given the problems with poisoning our planet,
solar and other forms of renewable energy generation will be all the more vital.

For years rooftop solar owners who were not in receipt of the original generous

feed-in tariffs have been receiving one-fourth of any power we imported from

the grid. Our contribution is an important one and it is only fair that we be

fairly compensated for the energy we contribute. Please give consideration to

making any changes to the benchmark tariff fair. 8 or 9 cents is simply not fair

or reasonable.

Respectfully yours,
David Baird"





